
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 January 2022  

 

 

Dr Kinesh Pather 

President 

South African Indo-Afro Business Association (SAIBA) 

South Africa 

 

RE: THANK YOU LETTER 

 

I would like to take this opportunity and officially welcome South African 

Indo-Afro Business Association (SAIBA) to the South African United 

Business Confederation (SAUBC). We are thrilled to have you as member.  

 

In the meantime, if you would like to get started accessing some of our 

information, please visit www.saubc.org. You will also be invited to join 

the member’s exclusive group “SAUBC Game Changers”. 

 

SAUBC has various policy committees. Should you be interested to be a 

member of our policy committees, please kindly contact the SAUBC 

office.  

 

If you have any questions at all, we would love to hear from you. Please 

email admin@saubc.org or thandazo@saubc.org  or call +2711 312 2324 

for any information or assistance.  

 

Regards,  

 

 

____________  

Mr. George Sebulela  

President  

South African United Business Confederation 
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